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Dear Men and Women of '57, 
 
 
Wabash College began the 2020-2021 year on August 7th & 8th when new 
students moved-in to their Crawfordsville living spaces.  August 9th Dr. Scott 
Feller rang-in 255 members of the 2024 Class. August 10 & 11th Upper 
Classmen moved-in and classes began August 12th. 
 
Wabash has protocols for monitoring COVID-19; testing; isolation; and contact tracing...Wabash may use 
the "Hyflex" approach: students alternate in-person classes with virtual classes and virtual classes will  
accommodate students who are ill or isolated. You can see the most up-to-date information on the 
College’s dedicated webpage (https://www.wabash.edu/covid); for President Scott Feller’s weekly 
updates, click on Important COVID-19 Documents. 
 
The Princeton Review's "Best 386 Colleges List" ranked Wabash College in the top 20 of 12 Categories. 
 
                                                                ----------------------------------- 
 
Condolences to the family of JOHN EVERETT KINSEY:   
 
John was born June 11, 1935 and died peacefully at home in Wisconsin Rapids surrounded by his family 
and friends on June 11, 2020. After graduating from Wabash with a degree in Chemistry, he earned an 
MBA and a chemical engineering degree from Northwestern University.  John retired from Consolidated 
Papers International and moved to Wisconsin Rapids. John married Karen Michelle Olson in 1967. 
Together they had two children, Scott Kinsey of Calumet, Michigan and Kim Kinsey (Sparks) of Wisconsin 
Rapids.  Karen Kinsey passed away in 1996.  In 2001 John was united in marriage with Joan Davis. John 
is survived by his wife Karen, stepchildren Michael Lyons of Wisconsin Rapids, Johnathon Lyons 
of Chicago and Kathy (Bob) Dean of Boise, Idaho. 
 
                                                               ------------------------------------- 
 

 
Can you answer the following questions: 
 
1. Were we "Rung-in" the fall of 1953? 
2. How many members were there starting our 
freshmen year? 
3. How many members were there for our 
graduation in 1957? 
4. What was tuition for the school year 1953-54? 
5. What was the tuition for the school year 1956-57? 
 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.wabash.edu/covid


In Dr. Scott Feller's e-mail, he mentioned the following: 
 
    (A)  Three W's 
          1.  Wear your masks 
          2.  Wash your hands 
          3.  Watch your distance. 
 
    (B)  Avoid Three C's 
          1.  Confined space 
          2.  Crowds 
          3.  Close contact 
 
 
Jeananne and I have practiced (A) and (B) above which requires limited (NO) travel; having meals 
delivered or picked up in place of restaurants; and lots of reading.  We do walk 3 miles daily in the area of 
our home; ride our bikes and play golf.   
 
 
Stay safe and healthy, 
 
John Yanko 
john_yanko@yahoo.com 
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